
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:04:32 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 2:13 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Nicholas Antonopoulos

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --
125 Mount Pleasant Avenue

-- Comments --
This is not okay. Many people have not been able to earn as much as they used pre-pandemic. Why should anybody
be paying more during these times? It makes it look like London Hydro is preying upon the less fortunate and
obviously cares about making more money at the cost of everybody else.

-- Attachment --




